

the voice of local government

16th February 2024

Dear Chief Executive

You will be aware of the recent Department of Finance consultations on general revenue raising opportunities across the public sector in NI and the specific consultation on the revenue raising opportunities from the NI rates system.

Thank you for your input and the input of the Association of Local Government Finance Officers to the final NILGA responses, which are attached.

These responses are the result of extensive engagement across the NILGA membership and with unanimous cross party political agreement now form agreed positions.

I would be grateful if you could bring these letters to the attention of the relevant committee within your Council as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

.

Alison Allen Chief Executive

ENC: Response Letter to Neil Gibson and Response letter to Sharon Magee

Tel: 028 9079 8972 email: office@nilga.org web: www.nilga.org twitter: @NI_LGA